

COBBS BROW PRIMARY SCHOOL

Manfield, Skelmersdale, Lancashire, WN8 6SU 01695 720632





Whole school newsletter – Monday 8th January 2024

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Good Afternoon Everyone,

First of all I would like to wish you all a happy New Year. I hope you and your family had a wonderful Christmas. We are all excited to be back and it is great to see the children again.

Please take a look at your child's weekly class newsletter to keep up to date with any key information and events. These are sent home each week via Seesaw.

Regards Mr I Eaton.

ADMISSIONS FOR COBBS BROW PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR SEPTEMBER 2024

Application forms must be completed online at: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ before 15th January 2024. Please ensure you apply now to avoid disappointment. Please remind any friends or relatives who also require a place at Cobbs Brow School.

SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2024

Parents of year 6 children should have already applied for a place at a secondary school. The admissions system for children starting school in September 2024 closed on 31st October 2023. If you have missed this deadline, fill in the late application form as soon as possible using the web address above.

SCHOOOL LUNCH

As the weather is becoming colder, we would like to remind parents that school can provide a warm meal each day. There is lots of choice and the food is of excellent quality. School meals cost £2.20 (£11.00 per week) for juniors and £1.50 for Little and Tiny Acorns. Infants are entitled to a school meal free of charge. Payments for school dinners should be paid for a in advance.

PARENT WORKSHOPS

We are planning to hold a series of parent workshops again this term. These sessions will help parents to support their children at home with reading, writing and maths. Feedback from previous workshops have been very positive. Dates and times of workshops can be found on class newsletters.

TERM TIME DATES

Term dates for the remainder of this year and dates for next year (2024-25) can be found on the school website at:

www.cobbsbrowschool.co.uk

CLUBS AFTER SCHOOL

Clubs after school are due to start week beginning Mon 15th January. Teachers will send out letters or information via Seesaw with details including dates and times.

PARENTS CONTACT DETAILS

If any parent/guardian have changed their contact details whether that be phone numbers or addresses, please let school know as soon as possible. This is to ensure we can contact you in case of an emergency.

Kind Regards. Mr I Eaton